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Diary Dates 

 
  
 
November 
 
1 
7 
16 
17 
22 
23 
 
24 
26 
 
27  
28 
 

 
 
 
Feast of All Saints 
School Photographs 
P1-P3 Cinema Trip 
NHS Flu Vaccination Programme 
P4-P7 Cinema Trip 
P7 Parents Sacramental Meeting 
(St Mirin’s Cathedral 7pm) 
Pantomime (Aladdin) 
P7 Mass of Commitment (St Mirin’s Cathedral 
10am) 
Book Week Scotland begins 
P4 Parents Sacramental Meeting 
(St Mirin’s Cathedral 7pm) 

30 
 
December 
 
3  
 
7 
8 
12 
13 
14 
15 
20 

School Holiday: St Andrew’s Day 
 
 
 
P4 Rite of Commitment Mass (St Mirin’s 
Cathedral 10am) 
Christmas Fayre 
Feast of The Immaculate Conception 
Christmas Show 1:45pm 
Christmas Show 10:00am 
Christmas Show 1:45pm 
Christmas Parties 
Non Uniform Day: last day of term 
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School Christmas Show 
This year our Christmas Show will be a performance of ‘”Super 
Star”, a lovely retelling of the traditional Christmas story with a 
fabulous showbiz feel. The show will involve all children from 
Primary 1 to Primary 7.  Each family will be allocated two free 
tickets.   We are planning to stage three performances of the 
show this year; these performances will take place on the 
afternoon of Tuesday 12th December, the morning of 
Wednesday 13th December and the afternoon of Thursday 14th 
December. Once all of our families have been allocated their 
two free tickets extra tickets will be available at a cost of £2.50 
per ticket. Letters will be sent home in the near future inviting 
parents/carers to indicate which show they would like two free 
tickets for.  
 
School Holiday  
St Andrew’s Day, Thursday 30th November, is a school holiday. 
School will re-open on Friday 1st December.  
 
Halloween Discos 
The Halloween Discos were a great success.   All of the children 
who attended had a great time and enjoyed their Halloween 
Treats.  Sincere thanks to our Parent Council for their continued 
support of the life and work of the school. 
 
School Photographs 
Tempest Photography will be in the school on Tuesday 7th 
November to take individual and family photographs. Children 
should wear their full school uniform, i.e. Shirts and ties, if 
possible.   
 
World Porridge Day 
Well done to Primary 7 who raised £77.60 in support of this 
worthwhile cause during their World Porridge Day fundraising 
event held on 10th October.  
 
‘Sponsored Bounce’  Fundraising Event 
Our recent Sponsored Bounce raised the truly amazing sum of 
£947.33   for school funds. These funds will be used to support 
the children.  As always, we thank you sincerely for your 
continued support of the school.  
 

Although we encourage children to tell us about their achievements out 
with school we are sure that we don’t know about lots of things however 
big or small, for this reason we would like your help. If you feel that 
your child has accomplished something for the first time, improved in 
something, or has achieved an award (yellow belt in Judo, badges at 
Scouts/Brownies/Boys Brigade etc) please let us know by completing 
the tear off slip below. This will then be shared at assembly and added 
to our achievements records 
Recognition of Achievement 
 
I would like (name) ___________________________     
 
                   Class ____________________________ 
 
to be recognised for his/her achievement in  
 
_________________________________________________ 
 
He/she 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature _________________________________ 
 
Date   _________________________________ 

 

You are welcome to provide feedback on any items contained in our 
newsletter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is ever anything 
you wish to discuss.  
                                                                      Mrs Teresa Brown 
                                                                        Head Teacher 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                           

 
  

   
 
 


